Wellness to Wheelness extension to the Black Isle

10 GP practices in Inverness were involved in this sustrans funded project last year. 157 bikes and support to use them were provided to people who wanted a bike but couldn’t afford one or who wanted to improve their health and fitness by cycling. People were referred by health care professionals to one of the independent bike shops who could provide the most suitable bike for them and velocity provided support to ride them if needed. The only requirement was that people fed back what the barriers had been to prevent them cycling in the first place and how they had got on. One of the recipients came to the Highland Cycle Campaign AGM and gave a moving story of how the bike had helped her get her life back on track. Other stories talk of people now being able to afford better food for their kids now they don’t have to spend so much on taxis after shifts.  The project is now in its second year and targeting particular groups. I asked whether it could be extended to the Black Isle if we were able to provide some funding and this would be possible. I’d like to find out what the Admin Group thinks about this. 

